COUNTY OF ERIE

MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE
WILLIAM E. GEARY JR. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS TELEPHONE: 716.858.8300
COMMISSIONER RATH BUILDING 14™ FLOOR FAX: 716.858.8228

September 17, 2018
CERTIFICATE AND NOTICE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE

STATE OF NEW YORK:
COUNTY OF ERIE: }SS

This 1s to certify that the Commissioner — Highways has jurisdiction of the highways of the
County of Erie and does hereby close that portion of the highway in the Town of Aurora, said
County, known as Erie, and described as follows:

CLOSURE:

That portion of Knox Road (CR376) between Gypsy to Grey will be closed for the
Borderlands Festival. This closure will begin on September 22, 2018 at 8:00am until
September 23, 2018 at 11:00pm. Local traffic will only be allowed. The contractor is
the Aurora Town Highway Department.

This closure is executed under Article V, Section 104A of the Highway Law in order to permit a
proper completion of work of improvement thereon.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: The undersigned has, on this 17" day of September 2018 set his
hand in Buffalo, New York.

Very truly yours,

WILLIAM E. GEARY JR.
COMMISSIONE IC WORKS
By:

P

ks . : "/
ayne#, Scibor, P.E.

Supervisor of Engineering

WEG/WSS/ker
cc: See Attached List
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cc: William E. Geary Jr., Commissioner of Public Works
Charles A. Sickler, P.E., Deputy Commissioner of Highways
Wayne Scibor, P.E.
Brian Rose, P.E.
Garrett Hacker, P.E.
Darlene Svilokos, P.E.
Jonathan DePlanche, P.E.
Gina Wilkolaski, P.E.
Melissa Anderson
Rick Nendza
Kaitlin Costello
Maria Whyte, Deputy County Executive
Jen Hibit, Chief of Staff - Erie County Executive’s Office
Peter Anderson, Press Secretary for Erie County
Daniel Meyer, Deputy Press Secretary for Erie County
Daniel Neaverth, Dept. of Emergency Services
Gregory Butcher, Dept. of Emergency Services
Joseph C. Lorigo, Legislator, District 10
Rich Denning, District Engineer, Aurora
James J. Bach, Town of Aurora Supervisor (supervisor@townofaurora.com)
David M. Gunner, Aurora Highway Superintendent (highway@townofaurora.com)
Brian D. Russ, Aurora School Superintendent (bruss@eak12.org)
Jennifer Marshall. Aurora School Transportation (jmarshall@eak12.org)
Captain Greg Savage, Office of the Sheriff (Gregory.Savage@erie.gov)
Operators@nittec.org

(Sent via e-mail)

Erie County Sheriff (858-3272)
New York State Police (941-9011)
NFTA (855-6387)

NITTEC (847-1242)



